From: Adam Gypalo [mailto:adam@ward43.org] 
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2016 12:09 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Compliance Reporting: Chez St. Marie Charity Event / St. Mary's Home / Ald. Smith 43

Hi Steve,

I wanted to report that Alderman Smith accepted an invitation from a non-profit institution to attend a charity wine tasting event on Thursday, August 18th.  

The event, titled Chez St. Marie, was hosted at 2325 N. Lakewood Avenue at the Little Sisters of the Poor Headquarters and benefited St. Mary's Home.  Tickets were $50 and the chairman invited Alderman Smith to attend the event as his guest. 

Please let me know if you need anything further!

Best, 

Adam 

-- 

Adam Gypalo
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
